
DESCRIPTIVE REPORT MEMO

April 20, 2023

MEMORANDUM FOR: Atlantic Hydrographic Branch

FROM: Report prepared by AHB on behalf of field unit
Kaitlyn Cross
Chief of Party, Foth Infrastructure and Environment, LLC

SUBJECT: Submission of Survey W00683

The purpose of this survey was to serve as a post-dredge survey requested by the Port of Davisville.

The following final deliverables for MCD and NCEI Archival were created during the HDR:
Survey outline, MLLW BAGs, and a GeoImage PDF.

All soundings were reduced to Mean Lower Low Water using VDatum. The horizontal datum for
this project is North American Datum of 1983 (NAD 83). The projection used for this project is
Universal Transverse Mercator (UTM) Zone 19.

There is no DAPR for this survey.

All data were reviewed for DTONs and none were identified in this survey.

Foth Infrastructure and Environment acquired the data outlined in this report. Additional
documentation from the data provider may be attached to this report.

This survey does meet charting specifications and is adequate to supersede prior data. 


